
From: Dan Radakovich <drad@clemson.edu>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

William Munsonwmunson@clemson.edu 
Daniel Radakovichdanrad1@clemson.edu

CC: Teri TownsendTOWNSEN@clemson.edu 
Date: 12/4/2013 3:55:32 PM

Subject: RE: 2014 State of the State: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 at 7:00PM

Katherine,
Thank you for the note. At this time, on January 22 I am scheduled to be in Dallas for a meeting of
the College Football Playoff committee. Should the meeting change I will make every effort to attend. 
Thank you very much !

Dan Radakovich
Director of Athletics
Clemson University

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 3:43 PM
To: William Munson; Dan Radakovich; Daniel Radakovich
Subject: RE: 2014 State of the State: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 at 7:00PM

I will follow up in the beginning of January to discuss details about which player(s) he would like to showcase. 
Thank you,
Katherine

From: William Munson [mailto:wmunson@clemson.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 3:30 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Dan Radakovich; Daniel Radakovich
Subject: RE: 2014 State of the State: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 at 7:00PM 

Katherine,

I will make sure Coach Swinney has this on his calendar.

Go Tigers!

Don Munson
Director Creative Media Services 
Clemson University Athletics 
C: 864-901-7978
O: 864-656-1915

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 2:30 PM
To: William Munson; Dan Radakovich; Daniel Radakovich
Subject: 2014 State of the State: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 at 7:00PM

Dan and Don,
The 2014 State of the State will be on Wednesday, January 22, 2014 at 7:00PM at the Statehouse.
The Governor will showcase both Clemson and South Carolina football achievements and spotlight a player as she did

mailto:drad@clemson.edu
mailto:Dan%20Radakovich%20%3Cdrad@clemson.edu%3E
c.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:wmunson@clemson.edu
mailto:danrad1@clemson.edu
mailto:TOWNSEN@clemson.edu
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:wmunson@clemson.edu
mailto:wmunson@clemson.edu
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov


last year.
I will follow up in the beginning of January to discuss details. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

